
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Book Week 

This year the school will hold both a Book Fair and book dress up day during week 6 

on Tuesday 23rd of August. We encourage students to come dressed as their 

favourite book character or book series.  

The school will also hold a Book Fair on the day in the library. During week 5 

students with their parent/carer, will be able to purchase a book from their Wishlist 

through the online payment portal. Students will then bring their Wishlist back to 

collect the books on the Tuesday. Any books that are out of stock will be reordered 

by the school to be sent to the student later.  

There will be an opening time for parents to come with their children on Tuesday 

after school from 3-4pm to look at the fair together, and purchase books. Books can 

be bought with cash or through online payments during the afternoon. 

Every purchase made goes towards funding for our library to buy further books for 

our students.  

From 2pm on the same day, we are inviting our parents/carers to our Education 

Week Open Classrooms. This will give you the opportunity to get a look at what 

goes on in your child’s classroom and see them learning. 
  

We will look forward to seeing lots of our school community on Tuesday.  

 

Natalie Mansour 

Principal 

16 August 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


